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Wishing John a happy birthday at Meyer House Care Home

On Wednesday 28 February we wished our lovely gent John a very happy birthday here at Meyer House Care Home.

He celebrated with his friends at Meyer House and was over the moon with his new slippers, plus his Charlton Athletic birthday
card.

He was all smiles when he received his delicious celebration cake too and couldn't wait to share it with everyone.

Many happy returns John - we're delighted you had such special day!
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